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St Winifreds Care Home residents enjoy some Country Blues

On Thursday 5 January we welcomed our first entertainers of 2023 here at St Winifreds Care Home.

'Country Blues' came in to entertain us with a lovely selection of Country songs.

Our residents joined in by shaking their tambourines. A great time was had by all!

 

 


